
GREAT NEWS!
Region V Council for Special Education is offering a

Wednesday Webinar titled:
Anxiety and Your Child!

Wed., October 18, 2023
From 7:00pm-8:30pm

Please click here to
register

There will be monthly Wednesday Webinars held during the 23-24 school year. Some future webinar topics will include:

-Understanding Your Child’s IEP
- Working on OT Skills at Home

-LGBTQIA++

-Is Your Child Struggling with Social Skills

Any questions please reach out to Lisa Bernardo, Director of Region V Council for Special Education at
bernardol_regionv@riveredgeschools.org

The contents of this flyer are provided solely as a public service. The event or activity described here is not in any way affiliated with the Oradell Public School, nor is it endorsed by the Oradell Board of Education.
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